Filed: 10/05/2005 WEQC

FILED

BEFORE THE ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL STATE OF WYOMING OCT 0 5 2005

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Council

IN THE MATTER OF WYO-BEN, INC.,)	
REQUEST FOR RENEWAL OF INTERIM)	DOCKET NO. 05-4401
MINE STABILIZATION, TFN 4 2/200)	
PERMIT NO. 321C	

ORDER

On May 6, 2005, Wyo-Ben, Inc., Permit No. 321C, TFN 4 2/200, requested a renewal of its interim mine stabilization permit through the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ). On July 27, 2005, DEQ filed Wyo-Ben's request with the Council. DEQ appeared before the Environmental Quality Council (EQC) at a public meeting on September 14, 2005. DEQ stated that all required criteria has been satisfied.

The EQC having reviewed the reviewed the record and being fully advised in the premises finds that Wyo-Ben's second request for interim mine stabilization should be granted.

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED THAT:

The request to renew Wyo-Ben Inc., Permit No 321C, TFN 4 2/200 is hereby approved.

Mark Gordon, Chairman

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

Herschler Building, Rm 1714

122 W. 25th Street

Cheyenne, WY 82002

Tel: (307) 777-7170 Fax: (307) 777-6134